
Sincerely, 

Tim Reeves
Superintendent, Wayland Union Schools 

September 26, 2025 

Dear Wayland Union Schools Families, 

Last night, it was announced that the State of Michigan reached a tentative agreement on the 
state budget. While the details are not yet finalized, we are closely monitoring the discussions in 
Lansing to determine how this decision might affect our families and school district. 

One area directly impacted by state funding is the continuation of free breakfast and lunch for all 
students. At this time, Wayland Union Schools will continue to provide breakfast and lunch to 
students at no cost to families through October 31, 2025, pending final confirmation of the state 
budget. We strongly encourage all families to complete the 2025–2026 Education Benefits Form, 
which can be found on Infinite Campus under “more” or on the Food Service page of our district 
website at waylandunion.org. Submitting this form not only helps eligible families qualify for 
additional resources, but also supports critical funding for a variety of school services. 

We understand that this uncertainty can be both difficult and frustrating. Please be assured that 
Wayland Union Schools is committed to keeping you informed as we learn more. Thank you for 
your continued partnership and patience as we navigate these challenges together. 


